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Just want to say we are suppose to be reducing transport on the roads & here we are trying to do a lot of damage
to the countryside to encourage more vehicles on the road !!! ? It is a beautiful part of the countryside with
panoramic views & Stonehenge.
             Yours sincerely Mrs CM Bradshaw.
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